
To: Mayor and City Council

From: Amelia Schoeneman, Planner

Date: May 13, 2025

Subject: Hearing on Rezoning of and Major Site Development Plan and Preliminary
Plat for 113 North Dakota Avenue (Dakota Townes)Â 

Item No. 57

MEMO
 

 

 

 

 

The applicant, Luke Jensen, LJREC LLC, has requested to continue the hearing on the
Rezoning of and Major Site Development Plan and Preliminary Plat for 113 North
Dakota Avenue (Dakota Townes) to the May 27, 2025, regular meeting of the Ames City
Council. 
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